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FROM VILLA PRESIDENT SAM DE ANGELO 
The Insurance Amendment that our members passed is not “optional“.  Compliance is 
mandatory and will be enforced for the protection of all our neighbors. 
 
Also, some may see Surveyors from Strayer working in the area beginning next week on the 
HOA project to mark boundaries between homeowners lots and our common areas. 
 
 
 
A HELPFUL MESSAGE FROM JANE RODGERS  
The Sarasota County Sheriff's Office is hosting a Senior Citizen Crime Prevention Seminar on 
Tuesday, September 10, at the Frances T. Bourne Jacaranda Library in Venice. 
 
As part of the agency's continued commitment to public education, its Crime Prevention Unit 
will host a two hour program, from 1:00 to 3:00 pm, to help seniors protect themselves from 
common types of fraud.  With representatives from the US Secret Service, IRS, Regions Bank 
and Sprint, topics of discussion will include how to identify fraud and avoid scams, how to 
properly file a tax return and file for social security, how to protect bank accounts, and how 
to prevent robo calls and block callers.  The seminar is free and limited to 80 registrants.  To 
RSVP either e-mail Cathy.Duff@Sarasotasheriff.org or call 941/861-4084. 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

"There is no insignificant thought, word or action.   
Each act of courage and strength shifts the energy and  
increases the potential for others to become aware too. 

No matter what we do, we are always affecting the energy around us, 
 in either a positive of negative way." 
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